Sparsholt C. E. Primary School

Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR

Telephone: 01962 776264

E-mail: headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk

adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk



10.7.2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for another great week. The children in school have continued to amaze us with their positive attitude, resilience and adaptability and the children at home have shown their amazing creativity with the work they have been sending in.

We truly are looking forward to welcoming back our other year groups next week and giving them a taste of school life again and of course are incredibly relived and pleased that we will all be back together as a whole school in September.

Next week's home learning will be the last one for the year and is entitled 'Reach for the Stars'. As you know, as a school we want all of our children to be the best that they can be and use our Core values of Courage, Compassion and Creativity to get there. We are incredibly proud of all of our children and we know that they will not only 'Reach for the Stars' but go 'To Infinity and beyond' in all that they do!

Hope you have an enjoyable and relaxing weekend in the sunshine.

Best wishes always

Mrs Hanratty Mrs Gwilliam Headteacher Deputy Headteacher

Dates for your diary:

Last day of the Summer term for children – Tuesday 21st July INSET day: Wednesday 22nd July

Autumn Term:

INSET Day: Thursday 3rd September INSET Day Friday 4th September

First day of the Autumn term for children: Monday 7th September.

We will provide further details about the return to school in September in the next few weeks.

Jave Gw Mian



